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From: Margie Kotzalas
To: William Reckley
Date: Tue, Mar 19, 2002 10:55 AM
Subject: Fwd: Withholding Sensitive Homeland Security Information

Have you received any comments from the LT or TAs on Mindy's draft guidance on release of info?

Wem provided comments in your 3/6 email to Mindy. If you haven't heard anything from the divisions,
then I'm going to say we have closed our action to provide comments.

Margie


